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Chambers, Laura M.

From: Sarah Reid [smile4d@comcast.net]
Sent:  Monday, November 23, 2009 2:31 PM
To: EP, RegComments

Subject: regulations on outdoor burners
To Whom it May Concern:

As a family who burns wood as the primary method of heating our home, I strongly oppose
the proposed regulations on outdoor wood-fired furnaces/boilers. These regulations are not
only an infringement on our personal freedom; they hinder our efforts to use heat our homes
with wood, a homegrown, renewable energy source that is abundant and inexpensive in rural
Pennsylvania. Besides that, many area municipalities already have ordinances that deal with
outdoor wood burners, and that is the way it should be handled.

How do you expect us to become energy independent and protect the environment if you
take away all of our other options?

Sincerely,

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas and Sarah Reid

11/30/2009




